
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
24th February 2019 – The Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 

 
Saturday 23rd 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 24th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 24th 10.30 am  Sheila Murphy 

Monday 25th 9.30 am John Henesy 

Tuesday 26th 9.30 am David Jones 

Wednesday 27th 9.30 am Intentions of Josephine Couban 

Thursday 28th 9.30 am  Intentions of Peter Whittam 

Friday 1st 9.30 am   Intentions of sick & needy parishioners 

Saturday 2nd 9.30 am  Personal Intention 

Saturday 2nd 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 3rd 9.00 am  Special Intention 

Sunday 3rd 10.30 am John & Agnes Inglis 

  
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am  

Senior Citizens Concert - Honford Hall, Handforth - Sat 30th March 2019 at 6.30 pm 

The Wilmslow Round Table will once again be presenting its Senior Citizens Concert at Honford 

Hall, Handforth. This is a very popular event with professional stage acts, free drinks, 

refreshments and travel. Places are limited so please book early to avoid disappointment! For 

more information, please contact Stephen Killilea on 07801-125-045 or email: 

Stephen.killilea1@ntlworld.com 

 

Vacancy: St. Ambrose College, Hale Barns: Principal 

Applications are invited for the post of Principal at St. Ambrose College, Hale Barns. The 

Governors are seeking an outstanding leader and educator who is a committed, practising 

Catholic to embrace our faith, Catholic ethos and educational vision. For an application pack or 

other information, please email: applications@st-ambrosecollege.org.uk 

Closing Date: Monday 11th March, 2019, 12 noon 

 

Caritas Shrewsbury currently has 3 vacancies 

1 x F/T Community Services Manager (closing date: 4th March), and 2 x P/T Parenting Support 

Workers Wirral based (closing date:1st March).  For further details and an Application Pack, 

please contact us:  www.caritasshrewsbury.org.uk (‘Job Vacancies’ can be found under the 

‘News’ Section) / Tel: 0151 652 1281 / info@caritasshrewsbury.org.uk 

 

School of the Annunciation 2019 Summer Programme at Buckfast Abbey, Devon 

Discipleship & The Holy Spirit: 8th – 11th August 2019; Church History & The Fathers: 12th – 15th 

August 2019; Philosophy & Apologetics: 15th – 18th August 2019 

For more information and to apply, please see posters at back of church or please visit:  

www.sota-edu.com; Email: enquiries@sota-edu.com; Phone: 01364 645660. 

Please see posters at the back of church for more information. 

 

 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you 

are there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward & please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

Food Link, Colshaw: Thank you for your ongoing support. Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate 

food? We are very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, 

coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, fish, etc.). Please leave donations in the 

box at the back of church. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 
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St Teresa’s Living Flame Prayer Group 

The group meets on Wednesdays at 11 am in the parish hall until 12 noon for prayer, scripture, 

intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join. For more information please contact: 

Marcelle Perch: Tel: 07776-343-499; Mary Robinson: Tel: 07505-127-451 

 

Confirmation Class Resumption 

The next Confirmation class will take place in the presbytery on Thursday 7th March at 5 pm. 

 

200 Club Contribution to the Parish 

The parish acknowledges receipt of a cheque for £700 from the 200 Club. Thank you for all your 

support. 

 

The winners in the 200 Club February draw were: 

£50 Mrs Anne Cannon; £20 Mrs Maureen Mahon;       £10 Mr Patrick Murphy 

 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE (MANCHESTER) 

From 6th March to 14th April, you’re invited to join 40 Days for Life - 40 days of prayer and fasting 

for an end to abortion.  You’re also invited to stand and peacefully pray during a 40-day vigil on 

the pavement opposite Marie Stopes abortion clinic in Fallowfield, Manchester, and also to help 

spread the word about this important work.  If you'd like more information - and especially if you’d 

like to volunteer, please visit www.40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/manchester-2/ or call 

07810 791032. 

 

NORTH CHESHIRE SERRA – Upcoming Meetings 

Serra Upcoming Meetings on Thursday 7th March & Thursday 21st March for the Lenten 

Reflections. Fr G O'Grady will give his talks on The Psalms. Everyone is very welcome. The meetings 

are in the Parish Hall, Christ Church, Heald Green. Mass is at 7.30pm, followed by a light supper 

and the talk.  Please ring Gerry Lanigan (0161-428-9103) early in the week, if possible, for catering 

purposes. 

 

World Day of Prayer (formerly known as Women’s World Day of Prayer) 

A service designed by Christian Women for everybody to be held at 11 am on Friday 1st March at 

The United Reformed Church, Alderley Road, Wilmslow. All are welcome. If you have any queries 

please contact Kath Gee on 01625-532-708. 

 

A Healing Mass for all families that are affected by mental illness and those that work 
with them.  
A Healing Mass will be held at St Mary’s, King Street, Middlewich, CW10 9EB on Saturday 2nd 

March at 12.15 pm. There will be an Anointing of the Sick and soup and coffee and tea afterwards 

as well as an opportunity for socialising and meeting members of the Diocesan Mental Health 

Action Group. 

 

 

White Flower Appeal – This Weekend (23rd/24th February 2019) 

The Society for the protection of Unborn Children (SPUC) will be holding its appeal this weekend. 

SPUC is currently campaigning to stop the decriminalisation of abortion, which means taking 

abortion outside the law.  This is the most dangerous threat to unborn children and their mothers 

in decades. 

Please be as generous as you can to help us defeat this latest attack on unborn babies and their 

mothers and to stop abortion getting even worse in this country by decriminalisation. 

 

St. Teresa’s 200 Club 

Please join, re-join or buy extra numbers before the 10th March to be sure of being included in the 

first draw of the new session!  

 

NSPCC Upcoming Event – A Flavour of Lancashire – Wednesday 13th March 2019 

On Wednesday 13th March the NSPCC are putting on an afternoon of entertainment in the parish 

hall. Entitled “A FLAVOUR OF LANCASHIRE” an afternoon of northern humour and song starring 

Rob Mason.  

Entertainment begins at 2.00 pm, tickets priced at £8.  

Price includes tea and cakes and there will also be a raffle Tickets available after 10.30 am Sunday 

Mass or by contacting me on 01625-586-272. 

 

Your generous support of the NSPCC in the past has been greatly appreciated and I know I can 

count on you all once again. You really do make a difference to children’s lives and our work 

unfortunately is greatly needed especially in this day and age of advanced technology. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Love Maggie 

 

Diocesan Spring Talks 

In the wake of Sherry Weddell's visit to the diocese, the theme of the 2019 four diocesan spring 

talks is CALLED TO HOLINESS, GIFTED FOR MISSION. The 1st will take place on Wed 13 Mar, 7-

9pm, OL Star of the Sea, ELLESMERE PORT (CH65 8BY), repeated on Sat 16 Mar, 10:30-12:30, St 

Winefride's School Hall SHREWSBURY (SY1 1TE). Fr Tom Cunnagh will address the title: "We're in 

this together!" The other 3 talks will take place on the following Weds and Sats. Everyone is most 

welcome to come and reflect on this vital theme. 

 

World Youth Day At Home 

A weekend Festival of all things World Youth Day from 7th – 9th June 2019 at Alton Castle, Castle 

Hill Road, Alton, Stoke on Trent, Staffs, ST10 4TT. The Festival will be for young people and young 

adults from the Dioceses of Shrewsbury, Leeds, Salford and Birmingham. More info on 

www.wydathome.com. 

 

 

http://www.wydathome.com/

